
Please find attached the consultation response received for scanning / uploading onto the system 
against the application reference. 
  
Regards  
  
Arwel Evans 
Senior Planner 
Planning & Regeneration 
Rochford District Council 
Tel:01702318037 
  
From: Daniel Kudla  
Sent: 30 April 2018 17:26 
To: Arwel Evans 
Cc: Cheryl Milton-White; Paula Chapman; Natalie Hayward 
Subject: 18/00282/FUL - 19 South Street 
  
Hi Arwel 
  
Hope all’s well. Regarding this application, please see the response from an Economic Development 
perspective.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Dan  
  
Dan Kudla, Regeneration Officer 
Strategic Planning and Economic Regeneration  
Rochford District Council 
www.rochford.gov.uk   
m:+44 (0) 7870 863204 
t: +44 (0) 1702 318146 
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